
Happy July! Summer is in full swing, and with it comes 

a season of celebration, sunshine, and community 

spirit. I hope this month brings you moments of joy, 

connection, and a little bit of adventure. 

July is a time to honor our independence and reflect 

on the freedoms we cherish. As we gather to celebrate 

the Fourth of July, I’m reminded of the strength and 

resilience that define our community. Whether you’ve 

served our country, supported loved ones who have, 

or simply carry the spirit of unity in your heart, your 

stories and experiences are what make The Village such a special place. 

We have a fantastic lineup of events this month. Be sure to check the 

calendar for all the fun activities.  

As always, I want to thank our incredible staff for their dedication and 

compassion. Their commitment to making every day meaningful for our 

residents is truly inspiring. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have suggestions, questions, or just 

want to share a story. My door is always open. 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Bellamy, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Bessie, 07/01

• Mariam, 07/06

• Carol, 07/26

• Jane, 07/01

• Conner, 07/17

• Ann Marie, 07/18

• Monica, 07/23

• Thomas, 07/30

This month’s Resident Spotlight goes to 
Diane! Diane and husband Joe are two 
of our newer residents, joining in March 
of this year. Diane is the proud mother 
of three with four wonderful and 
accomplished grandchildren. Diane has 
traveled all over the word but 
particularly loves Japan and can still 
fluently barter in Japanese. In her spare 
time Diane enjoys knitting, reading, and 
watching funny shows. When you see 
Diane around The Village make sure to 
say hello ! 

Diane 

This month’s Staff Spotlight goes to our 
very own Sandie who’s been with us since 
fall of 2022 as the cheery face that greats 
us every weekend at reception. Before 
becoming a “Village person” Sandie 
worked in reception at St. Joes and as a 
medic in the US Army. In her spare time, 
Sandie enjoys reading and is a member of 
a book club. Sandie continues coming 
back to Then Village every weekend 
because she loves the residents and staff 
that make this place a community. 

Sandie, Receptionist 

Multitasking: A 

relaxing afternoon 

working on puzzles 

suddenly turns into 

a heated game of 

balloon volleyball in 

Memory Care with 

Jeannie and Doug 

going head to head 

with Savannah. 

Mural of Memories: Our community coming together for a day 

of painting and making memories for our Alzheimer's 

Association Fundraiser. What will we do next year? 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 
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Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

4th of July Pool Party 
07/04 at 3:00 PM 
Back Patio 
 

Live Music! 
 
Cheryl Zabel 
07/10 at 10:30 AM 
2nd Floor Commons 
Carson Lilley 
07/15 at 1:00 PM 
Dining Lounge 
Matt Gurley 
07/23 at 1:00 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
 

Pops by the Pool:  
Happy Hour w/ Live Music 

07/11 at 3:30 PM 
Back Patio 
 

Spirt Week!  
• July 21 Big Hats 
• July 22 Beach Day 
• July 23 80s Workout 
• July 24 Luau 
• July 25 Summer of 

Love (1960s!) 
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